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Senator Fierravanti-Wells asked:  

 

In 2009 the Government announced 5 GP Super Clinics at South Morang, Wodonga, 

Portland, Cockburn and Gunnedah:  

 

a)Can the Department explain how these locations were chosen?  

 

b)What criteria were used to choose these locations?  

 

c)What input did the Department have to the choice of these locations?  

 

d)What criteria were used by the Minister to determine these locations?  

 

e)Why did the Department not invite applications for these 5 Clinics?  

 

 

Answer: 

 

a) and c) 

The South Morang, Wodonga, Portland, Cockburn and Gunnedah GP Super Clinic 

projects were identified from unsolicited proposals provided by a range of 

organisations. 

 

b) and d) 

The proposed locations were examined against principles relating to the levels of 

chronic disease or high health needs of the local community, the level of access to 

health services, the availability of local health infrastructure and the demand on 

emergency departments of local hospitals that could be reduced by the introduction of 

preventative health care services. 

 

e)  

It was a decision of the Government to directly fund the proposing organisations to 

establish the Clinics. Each organisation was invited to apply for funding under the 

application process identified in the National Program Guide 2008 and was assessed 

in line with the published GP Super Clinic assessment process. 


